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INFORMATION REQUESTED

Suspicious Circumstance:
11104127 — Officer Faustino “TJ” Perez advised this moming that Lummi Nation PD located a sailboat |
in the Nooksack River, just upstream from Bellingham Bay, which is tied off to two trees and,
according to a local fisherman, has been there for a week. The location
and circumstances suggest the boat might be stolen. There is no hull
number, boat name, or other information to help identify the boat, which is
pictured below. If anyvone has a case involving a missing sailboat, please
contact TJ at 360-384-0945.




